
 
 
 

REVISED INTERIM FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 
 
 

June 14, 2007 – Vancouver, Canada – Creation Casinos Inc. [CNQ: CSNO] 
 
As a result of a review by the British Columbia Securities Commission, we are issuing the following press release 
to clarify our disclosure.  The Company has re-filed its financial statements for the period ended March 31, 2007 
to include additional disclosure in note 2 to the financial statements.  Effective January 1, 2007 the Company has 
adopted new accounting standards issued by the Canadian Institute of Chartered Accountants relating to financial 
instruments. 
 
These new standards have been adopted on a prospective basis with no effect to current or prior period financial 
statements. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
“Patrick Lavin” 
Patrick Lavin 
President, CEO and CFO 
 
Telephone:  604-658-2044 
Fax:   604-658-2045 
 

 
 

The CNQ does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


